
REPORT TO: PORTCHESTER CREMATORIUM JOINT COMMITTEE – 
   Monday 28 September 2009 
 
REPORT BY: THE HORTICULTURAL CONSULTANT  

 
 
 
ANNUAL BEDDING DISPLAYS 
 
The bedding is still looking colourful and creates a welcoming feel to the 
Crematorium. 
 
CAR PARK 
 
Work has been carried out in the car park shrub areas.  Large shrubs have been 
removed and ground cover plants will be planted during the winter. 
 
TREES 
 
Major work has been carried out to two large conifers at the front of the 
Crematorium.  This was necessary due to wind damage. 
 
GENERAL 
 
Maintenance of the Crematorium grounds is progressing well and all shrub prunings 
are shredded.  The shreddings have been used around the overflow car park shrub 
beds. 
 
Brighstone Landscaping continue to carry out the works to a very high standard. 
 
 
 
 
Roger Young 
Horticultural Consultant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Background list of documents – 
Section 100D of the Local Government Act 1972 – None 
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